
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 
REGULAR MEETING CANCELLATION  

WEDNESDAY MARCH 8, 2017 – 7:00PM 
NEW HARTFORD TOWN HALL – 530 MAIN STREET 

 
 

 
The regular meeting of the Planning & Zoning Commission scheduled for 
March 8, 2017 has been cancelled due to a lack of business. 
  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Ruth Mulcahy 
Land Use Administrator 


